
Newlyweds  Aaron  Paul  and
Lauren Parsekian Have Touchy
Feely Date Night

By Kristyn Schwiep

Newlyweds Aaron Paul and Lauren Parsekian haven’t ended their
honeymoon quite yet. According to People, the Breaking Bad
star and his blonde beauty “seemed very happy and glowing.”
The couple started their evening mingling with guests, but
slipped away to a private corner where they were secluded in
deep conversation, and very touchy, says a source.

What are some ways to show your partner you care in public?

Cupid’s Advice:

Being a newlywed is a very happy and exciting time in a
couples relationship. Whether you’re still in the honeymoon
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phase or not there are some ways that you can show your
partner you care in public. Cupid has some advice for you:

1. Show affection:  When you’re out with your partner enjoying
yourself don’t be afraid to show some affection.  You want to
show your partner that you are willing to show your love in a
public way.  So don’t be afraid to show a little PDA, hold
their hand or give them a little kiss now and then.  Show
everyone how much you love each other.

2. Treat each other with dignity: Don’t be the couple the
disrespects each other in public places.  Don’t cause a scene
and don’t yell at each other. Always stand up for her when you
are out in public, that will show them you are on their side
and willing to take a public stand for her.  As long as you
treat each other with respect when you are out you will show
everyone how much you care about each other.

3. Just be you: Hug, kiss, laugh, talk.  Show people how happy
you are just by being you.  People we see how much you truly
care about one another if you aren’t trying to put on a show. 
So make sure that when you are out and about that you stay
true to yourself and your relationship and everyone will be
jealous of you and your partner.

What are some ways you have showed your partner you care in
public? Share your stories below.


